Davis High School Community Council Minutes
September 16, 2020
6:30 a.m.

Attendees: Greg Wilkey, Amanda Taggart, Corrine Barney, Traci Meade, Robyn Lawson, Officers
Cade Bradshaw and Jared Jensen, Ryan Wilko, Shanna Barker, Julie Call, Megan Bunch, Brooke
Karras, Lance Thaxton, Eliza Thaxton, Wyatt Sanders, and Mark Jolley.

Council Chair Ryan Wilko welcomed the Council and introduced new members. Brooke Karras was
elected as Vice-Chair, and Lance Thaxton will serve as secretary.

Student officers shared information about homecoming activities and sports. Welcome week went
well, and the students appear to be adjusting to the changes.

Officer Bradshaw introduced Officer Jared Jensen as the new school resource officer. They
reported an increase in mental health issues amongst the student body.

Julie Call and Brooke Karras reported that there has been good participation with PTA so far.
Brooke Romney is willing to make a presentation for self-care week.

Shanna Barker will continue serve as the Kaysville City School Communication representative.

Ryan Wilko reviewed the proposed meeting calendar for the upcoming year. Meetings will occur
the first Wednesday of the month except there will be no meetings in December and May, and the
March meeting will be the second Wednesday of the month. Information was also provided for
Community Council training.

Dr. Wilkey reviewed the previously approved Trust Lands budget for the 2020-2021 school year. He
identified expenditures already incurred. He also discussed changes to the 2020-2021 student goals
related to Teaching and Learning. The changes reflect more emphasis on providing emotion
support to students. Ryan Wilko motioned to approve the changes. Lance Thaxton seconded the
motion. The changes were approved. Dr. Wilkey identified proposed changes to the budget.
Council members were encouraged to review those changes and be prepared to vote on them next
month as an action item.

Shanna Barker motioned that the meeting be adjourned. Megan Bunch seconded the motion, and
the meeting was adjourned. The next meeting will be on October 7, 2020 at 6:30 am.



